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I strongly oppose this bill. I’m a small adult care home owner and if this bill. We are 

already overseeing by the county, state, ombudsman. We don’t need extra people to 

come into our homes, taking our valuables time away from the elderly and our job so 

they can check on things they have no clue on so we have to explain how this 

busniss works and how my caregivers, resident managers are paid and how 

throughout trained they are. You cannot compare us to big facilities where caregivers 

complain that they are not trained and overworked. They can request more training 

and work less hours. It’s each individual choice to do this job.  

Our caregiver are trained by the county’s and state certified professionals and are 

much better payed than the state pays their caregivers. In the name of justice please 

stop this bill.  

Thank you! 


